
2025-26 New Dress Code Program 
 
April 24, 2025 
 
Dear Parents: 
We are beginning a standardized dress code starting for the 2025-26 school year.  Our goal is to 
provide an easy and affordable program to purchase the proper clothing for all our students. We 
desire to honor the Lord with our dress standards by being modest and by looking our best each 
day.  We also want to ensure that all students are in the proper clothing each and every day. We 
are partnering with French Toast Company for our clothing needs. We have entered into a 
contractual agreement with their bulk sales department to offer the most affordable pricing 
without tax and with discounted shipping.  Therefore, all items must be ordered and purchased 
by Cedar View Christian School.   
 
Below are some important items about our new program.  This new program applies to all 1st – 
12th grade students.  The order form is attached.  The deadline for ordering for the 2025-26 
school year is Friday, May 16, 2025.  Please order enough clothing to meet your needs for the 
school year.  We have some sample clothing in stock to help with sizing for anyone who is 
interested.  Please let us know if you have any questions by emailing pricekcvcs@gmail.com or 
calling the school office at 423-245-6341. 
 
We understand that this may be an unexpected expense for our families at this time. Therefore, 
we are offering an option for you to pay 50% of the total due for your clothing order at the time 
of the order and the remaining 50% when the items are picked up. 

 
 
Guidelines for boys:  

 All clothing must be purchased through Cedar View Christian School ordering program.  
The only exception is for 1st – 5th grade boys pants.   

 All 6th -12th grade boys will need to order khaki-style pants through our program. 
 1st – 5th grade boys may wear regular cut jeans purchased on their own, or they need to 

order khaki pants through our program. 
  1st- 12th grade boys will need to order all shirts through our program.  You may see the 

variety of shirts and outerwear on our order form.   
 All clothing worn in class must be purchased through our program, including all 

outerwear and jackets.  There are no exceptions.   
 All shirts must be tucked in.   
 All boys need to wear a belt each day.  The belts must be purchased elsewhere. 
 The ¼ zip that is offered will be allowed to be worn as your main shirt.  The only shirt 

allowed to be worn underneath the ¼ zip is a plain white tshirt or our designated shirts 
with collar.   

 Tennis shoes or casual shoes fastened securely to the foot must be worn.  Flip-flops, 
sandals, or Croc style footwear will not be allowed.  
 
 

  



Guidelines for girls: 
 All clothing must be purchased through Cedar View Christian School ordering program.  

There are no exceptions.   
 All 6th -12th grade girls will need to order all skirts through our program. You may see the 

variety of skirts on our order form.   
 1st – 5th grade girls will need to order all skirts, dresses, and jumpers through our 

program.  You may see the variety of skirts, dresses, and jumpers on our order form.   
 1st- 12th grade girls will need to order all shirts through our program.  You may see the 

variety of shirts and outerwear on our order form.   
 All clothing worn in class must be purchased through our program, including all 

outerwear and jackets.  There are no exceptions.   
 Girls’ shirts do not need to be tucked in.   
 The ¼ zip that is offered will be allowed to be worn as your main shirt.  The only shirt 

allowed to be worn underneath the ¼ zip is a plain white tshirt or our designated shirts 
with collar.   

 Tennis shoes or casual shoes fastened securely to the foot must be worn.  Flip-flops, 
sandals, or Croc style footwear will not be allowed.  

 Girls may wear navy leggings offered through our program, knee socks, or regular socks 
under their skirts, jumpers, and dresses.  Leggings not offered through our program, 
pants, or other options are not to be worn. There will be no exceptions. Playground shorts 
may be worn underneath.   

 
 

General guidelines for boys and girls:  
 All our shirts will have a school logo.  These may only be purchased through our school 

program. 
 We will provide help with sizing.  If clothing items do not fit properly, a new item will 

need to be purchased.   
 We will not be able to offer any refunds for clothing orders. We will do our best to 

exchange the items if there is a sizing issue. 
 All clothing must be worn according to its design.  Skirts may not be rolled up at the 

waist or altered in any way.   
 Students who arrive to school out of dress code will not be allowed to attend class.   
 Please note the order deadline on the order form.   
 Payment must be made at the time of placing the order. We understand that this may be 

an unexpected expense for our families at this time. Therefore, we are offering an option 
for you to pay 50% of the total due for your clothing order at the time of the order and the 
remaining 50% when the items are picked up 

 All items will be shipped to school.  We will arrange a pick-up time over the summer.  
 Please order ample items for your student.  There are no certain items or colors that must 

be ordered.  It is up to you to choose from our variety of colors and sizes.  
 All 6th – 12th boys and girls will need at least one oxford button up shirt for picture day 

and certain school events. Boys will need a tie to be worn at certain times (tie purchased 
on your own).  

 We plan to offer CVCS apparel that may be worn each Friday and to sporting events.  We 
will communicate next fall when the special Friday apparel will be allowed.  

 


